From: Randy Salvatore
To: Evelyne St-Louis

Cc: Grant Losapio; Hartford Planning Division; Joe McDonnell; Luz Del Mar Rosado; Ulises Montes De Oca; Howard,

Erin; I. Charles Mathews

Subject: RE: 1139 Main St - North Crossing (DoNo) - Parcel B

Date: Friday, January 20, 2023 7:52:31 AM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

Thanks Evelyne

I did have a good conversation with I Charles. As discussed, please withdraw application #2022-0695

Thanks and I hope you all have a nice weekend

Randy



RANDY SALVATORE Chief Executive Officer

1 Landmark Square, Stamford, CT, 06901

O: 203-968-2313 x 103 F: 203-968-2341



www.rms-companies.com

From: Evelyne St-Louis < Evelyne. St-Louis@hartford.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 12:51 PM

To: Randy Salvatore < Randy@rms-companies.com>

Cc: Grant Losapio <GLosapio@freemancos.com>; Hartford Planning Division <oneplan@hartford.gov>; Joe McDonnell <jmcdonnell@freemancos.com>; Luz Del Mar Rosado <lrosado@lessarddesign.com>; Ulises Montes De Oca <umontes@lessarddesign.com>; Howard, Erin <Erin.Howard@hartford.gov>; I. Charles Mathews <I.Charles.Mathews@hartford.gov>

Subject: RE: 1139 Main St - North Crossing (DoNo) - Parcel B

Good afternoon Randy,

I believe you spoke to I. Charles on the phone earlier today regarding your variance application at 1139 Main Street. In order to withdraw this application, please simply respond to this email and state in writing your request to formally withdraw the variance application. For reference, the application ID was **P&Z-COMM-2022-0695** in our old system, and is **PZ-VARIANCE-22-009382** in our